
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Together, we move toward a more just, equitable and reconciled nation. 

From Wednesday 27th May, we’re celebrating National Reconciliation Week in OSHC. 

With dedicated games and activities, it’s a fantastic opportunity to teach children all 

about the Traditional Owners of the Land that we live on. We’ll celebrate Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander Peoples and their culture and heritage. 

The theme for 2020 is In This Together and now, more than ever, it’s resonating in 

unforeseen ways. We will guide children to find the true meaning of reconciliation and 

show that we are all in this together. 

With activities appropriate for all ages, here is what we have planned for National 

Reconciliation Week: 

 

 

Our OSHC service is open and operating for those that need our care, and will provide 

your children with much-needed familiarity and continuity through our engaging 

programs that have an increased focus on hygiene and social distancing.  

 

It’s FREE to Register. (and if you want to use OSHC, you first need to register).  

Register at pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login. Once registered, it’s easy to 

make and manage your bookings online via our Parent Portal.  

Monday   Curriculum Day 

Tuesday   Decorate Map of Australia & Quiz on Indigenous Athletes 

Wednesday   
Making Hand Prints & Create a Newspaper Article on 

Indigenous Athletes 

Thursday   Decorate Indigenous Maps & Create Uluru from Salt Dough 

Friday   Making A Boomerang & Cooking Witchery Grub Bites 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login

